
JCQ EXAMINATION CONTINGENCY DAY 2020 

 

PARENTS OF PUPILS TAKING GCSE OR GCE LEVEL EXAMINATIONS SHOULD BE 
AWARE THAT WEDNESDAY 24TH JUNE IS THE JCQ CONTINGENCY DAY. IN THE 
EVENT OF SUSTAINED NATIONAL OR LOCAL DISRUPTION ARISING DURING THE 
EXAMINATION SERIES, AFFECTED EXAMINATIONS WILL BE MOVED TO THIS 
DATE. 

 


